
 
The Fold, SA Children’s home                                                                                               
 P.O. Box 1265  
Vaalwater 0530 
Limpopo RSA 
 www.thefold-sa.org   
 
 
 

New Road Missions 
Email- jim.walter@newroadmissions.org  
Website- www.newroadmissions.org 

Greetings,                                                                                                June 2023 
 
New Road Missions (who is running The Fold) operates in rural, forgotten areas of South Africa with 
some of the highest poverty conditions. The kids in these communities suffer from unthinkable 
neglect and abuse. While public schools in South Africa have their challenges, they do provide 
education, discipline, structure, and safety. But when school is not in session, kids are vulnerable to 
abuse, mal-nutrition, and dangerous temptation.  That’s why they host summer camps where kids can 
experience love, fun, and the hope of Jesus!  
These camps are the best week of the summer for them - focusing on Jesus, fun, spiritual growth, 
and leadership development. With the help of adult and student leaders, kids fall in love with God, 
build memories, and are filled with hope. This year they’re preparing to serve over 500 kids and youth 
at their camps – more than we’ve ever had before! And they need your support.  
Send a child to a full week of our day camp for ONLY $50. 

https://newroadmissions.org/sponsoracamper 

Four of The Fold teenagers, Tebogo, Thapelo, Sello and Keith are attending training with other youth. 
They’ll be helping as leaders for the small groups of children that will be attending the upcoming 
camps.  The first day of training camp was amazing and included a bunch of individuals from the 
United States, who came to volunteer.  Read the blog for their first day:  
https://newroadmissions.org/blog/kids-camp-is-off-to-a-great-
start?fbclid=IwAR24imF8w9MKtEcDV3Zqeyev1OyuYc6H0inStQEcJG6o4PdrD_3oRh5kz1s 

 



 

The garden at The Fold is not doing great, for multiple reasons. The company that used to donate 
hundreds of seedlings, went out of business and Jody has been unable to find a new source. Growing 
vegetables from seeds is very hard. Since the electricity isn’t working for multiple hours each day, the 
electric fence around the garden doesn’t work. The monkeys have discovered this, and are helping 
themselves to whatever they find. (for some reason they don’t eat the hot peppers) We even found a 
baby warthog that had gotten in under the fence.  On a good note, the citrus trees that were planted 
years ago, have finally started producing fruit. That part of the garden looks really good. 

 
 
Update on the physical science kit ($3700).  We now have $1665 to put toward the kit and there is a 
small fund-raising event planned for July which will also go toward the remaining science kit. We’ll let 
you know how that goes.  
 

God bless,    

Paul and Micky Prince 


